
 

 

 

 

      Birthday this week 
 

      8th Karen Cichos 

      11th Tom Feser 
      12th Preston VanLoon 
 

 
 
        
 

 

                                                               
  
             
            
 

               
  

  

    

          
                     
                          
                                 
 
                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter 
September 6th-12th, 2020 

PRAYER REQUESTS THIS WEEK 
 

Anita Baillie-Health Issues 
 

Armin Sayler at Miller Pointe nursing 
home in Mandan. 

 
Beth Anderson, Dale & Annette 
Ekstrom’s daughter- Follow her 

journey with brain cancer  
on  Caring Bridge  

https://www.caringbridge.org/visit/bet
handerson-joshua19 

 

Bruce Rauser 
 

Caryl Kaseman 
 

Charlotte Martin 
 

Deanna Hedegaard 
 

Gary Lund 
Cancer treatment  

 

Jeff French’s condition has 
worsened, please pray for strength 

 

Leo Heinz-recovery from surgery 
 

 

Philippe Ngoma-severe anemia 
 

Renee Herman 
 

Scott Simpson 
 

Scott Wittune 
Judy Wittmier’s brother 

Kidney chemo treatments 
 

Steve Wonnenberg 
dealing with ALS 

 

 
 

For the good friends that you 
have, because, as we all 

know… they’re not easy to 
come by. 

 

Thank you to all of those who have been 
choosing to wear masks during worship.  

 
Disposable masks can be used more 

than once. Feel free to keep the 
disposable masks and bring them back 

the following week to use. 

 

 
Youth Group is back! 

Wednesday, August 4  

7-8:30 

 
 

Summer Session  
is Over 

 

Fall Session begins  

September 9 

2020 

Steer Missions Conference 
“Run for the Prize” 
October 2-3, 2020 

Ramkota Hotel 
800 S 3rd Street, Bismarck, ND 

 
Additional information coming soon. 

 
https://www.steerinc.com/event
s/annual-missions-conference/ 

 
 

AWANA at BBC 2020 
Awards Ceremony and 

Kickoff! 
 

Wednesday, September 
9, 2020 6 PM – 7:30 PM 
Bismarck Baptist Church 

 

They will not be serving a 
meal at this time. 

Do you have some free time and a 
desire to help out the church?  

If so, we need a church member (or two) 
to step up and volunteer for the 

nominating committee.  Your services 
will be needed late in the year as we 

seek board members for the next year. 
We would ask that you prayerfully 
consider serving in this role. Please 

contact any of the CLT members if you 
have questions about or are interested in 
serving in this position. CLT members are 

Kathy Martin, Karlene Fine, Renee 
Herman, Deb Smith, Ralph Layton, Marty 

Lundblad, Linda Gingery, Gary 
Almindinger or Pastor Bob. Church Office 

will be closed on 
Monday, the 7th 

due to the 
Labor Day 

Holiday 

Sunday, September 13th 

“Special Communion 

Sunday” 
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